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MANAGEMENT ASSISTING THE RIVER CITIES (TRIMARC)


Be advised, buried fiber optic cable has been installed within the construction limits of this project as part of the Traffic Response and Incident Management Assisting the River Cities (TRIMARC).  Notify the Engineer in writing, a minimum of (2) two weeks, prior to beginning any work.

The Engineer will contact and maintain liaison with the District Traffic Engineer and coordinate any necessary work.  Do not perform any excavation or underground activity until the Department locates and marks the cable.
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